
Richard Harding 

 

I have been resident at SGF since 2017, having lived in the neighbourhood for about 

30 years.  I have recently retired from full time employment in insurance where I held 

a series of senior roles with the two largest insurance brokers.  I have been a board 

director of several companies within these organisations. 

I have lead teams representing the interests of large multinational entities dealing with 

their risk and insurance needs.  My own role mainly involved the resolution of large 

complex claims involving significant contractual issues and finding solutions that 

satisfy various competing interests while preserving important ongoing relationships. 

Since joining the SGF Board three years ago I have enjoyed the challenges as well as 

working with my fellow directors and the professional management team. 

Having recently been appointed Board Chairman, if re-elected, I will continue to serve 

the interests of the shareholders, as well as the wider SGF community, to the best of 

my ability.  We are entering a period during which it is hoped to execute a number of 

significant enhancements to the SGF estate and I look forward to helping see these 

projects through to successful conclusions. 

We enjoy a very special place here at SGF, mainly because of the careful stewardship 

of our predecessors.  In continuing that tradition, I wish to maintain and enhance our 

enviable surroundings while ensuring that service charges remain reasonable. 


